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Rullpack REACH statement

Rullpack AB is well aware of the new chemical legislation, REACH, which entered into force
on June 18 2007.

Rullpack AB is a downstream user and will not place on the market any substance that is not
registered in accordance with REACH. The suppliers to Rullpack AB are required to register
substances or ensuring that the substances they provide are registered by their suppliers.
The communication in the supply chain is of greatest importance and Rullpack AB
encourages and put emphasis on proper exchange of information. Rullpack keep close
contact with its suppliers and rely on an open and straight communication which ensures
compliance with REACH as the best of our knowledge.

Rullpack AB will only use substances which are registered or pre-registered according to
REACH. Our raw material suppliers have not notified any substances of very high concern
(SVHC). We constantly review if any SVHC substances will occur in our supply chain and do
not foresee any such changes in the near future in our product portfolio. New substances
included to the candidate list by ECHA will be monitored and reviewed in our supply chain.

Rullpack AB will in accordance with article 31-34 provide and seek information up and down
stream in the supply chain.

For further information, please contact Edmundas Sameto, edmundas@rullpack.se,
+46 72 201 19 28.
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